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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Rewards 2024 High School Graduates 

Alpena, Michigan, January 25, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) is once 
again offering is graduation reward to high school students for the class of 2024. 

AAACU wants to congratulate the class of 2024 for completion of high school by offering a 
$50.00 reward for all their hard work over the past four years. To be eligible for the graduation 
reward students need to be a graduating senior from Alcona, Alpena, Atlanta, Cheboygan, 
Oscoda, Posen, Rogers City, or Tawas and be a member of AAACU with an active debit card. 

The credit union is excited to offer this reward to students to not only reward them for 
graduating, but to help educate students who have not yet opened accounts or gotten debit card 
on the importance of these items and to help them be better prepared financially in their post-
high school plans. 

Funds for the graduation reward are made eligible from the credit union’s Community 
Investment Fund. The Community Investment Fund are dollars donated back into our 
communities from the credit union pledging to donate $0.75 a month/$9.00 a year for each 
member enrolled to receive electronic statements. If you are interested in making a difference in 
your community become a member of AAACU today and enroll in our electronic statements. If 
you are already an AAACU member, simply sign up for our electronic statement service. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of December 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 46,181 members with 
total assets equal to $775,484,744. 

 


